
Thank you for inquiring regarding international travel with your pet. Information 
regarding pet travel and individual country requirements can be accessed at: 
https://www.aphis.usda.gov/aphis/pet-travel. 

 

International pet travel often involves very specific vaccines or tests which may in some 
cases be accompanied by a waiting period or must be completed in a very specific 
order. Please plan accordingly and allow sufficient time for travel planning. Completing 
an international health certificate and its associated services may require multiple visits. 

 

Due to the amount of time involved in researching international pet travel health 
requirements and timing their requirements, we strongly recommend working with a pet 
travel company to facilitate the process. We recommend: Jet-A-Pet, located in 
Westport, CT https://jetapetinternational.com/ 

 

Alternatively, you can find a list of companies that perform international pet 
transportation on the website for the International Pet and Animal Transportation 
Association: https://www.ipata.org/ 

 

Should you choose not to work with a travel company, we require a nonrefundable $50 
deposit to research the requirements for your pet's travel. This deposit does not apply to 
current clients of Companion Animal Hospital that are up to date on their pets' well care. 
The deposit is then applied to the cost of your pet's health certificate should we 
complete one.  

Please ensure you have completed the Health Certificate Questionnaire in its entirety to 
facilitate this process. Include any vaccine certificates or previous medical records and 
provide current contact information for any vets that have performed recent vaccinations 
or treatments. If records of required vaccines or testing are not available, they may need 
to be repeated. 
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